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Glenn Young, a former Directorate of Public Works employee, stripes a parking lot on Joint Base Lewis-McChord in May 2015. DPW is
testing a plant-based traffic paint with lower toxicity than solvent-borne paints while reducing operator requirements in comparison to other
waterborne options. (Photo Credit: George Handy)
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JBLM News  [https://www.army.mil/jblm]

Green Procurement Compliation  [https://sftool.gov/greenprocurement]

DOD Sustainable Products Center  [https://www.denix.osd.mil/spc/home/]
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JBLM Public Works Environmental Division  [https://home.army.mil/lewis-mcchord/index.php/my-Joint-Base-Lewis-Mcchord/all-services

/public_works-environmental_division]
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